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What is the project?
The Hume Hockey and Lacrosse Centre, 
Craigieburn was planned as a two stage 
development with the first stage 
commencing in 2015 with the construction of 
the synthetic hockey and lacrosse pitch with 
sports lighting and concluding with the 
completion of the sports pavilion in 2018. 

Land on the site was allocated for the second 
and final stage of the development, a second 
pitch and additional change room facilities, as 
participation and demand justified the 
investment.

The second stage of the project includes the 
construction of the second pitch which will 
look to tdeliver the following components:	
						    

• 1 x Full-sized Synthetic Hockey Pitch		
			 

• 6-pole LED Sports Lighting System		
							     

• players and officials benches			 

• chainmesh fencing (around pitch)		
				  

• safety fencing (behind goals)			 

• goal storage areas					   

• surrounding concrete footpaths to connect 
into existing pathway network.			 

Why is it important to the Hume City 
community?
The significant growth in hockey participation 
since the activation of the Hume Hockey and 
Lacrosse Centre has seen the establishment 
of 3 hockey clubs, including Hume Hockey 
Club, Craigieburn Falcons Hockey Club and 
United Khalsa Hockey Club.  

Two of the clubs are primarily composed of 
residents with Indian sub-continental heritage 
demonstrating the popularity of the sport, 
with that cultural demographic in Hume’s 
growth regions.  The construction of the 
second hockey pitch and associated amenity 
at the site is crucial to meeting the growing 
demand for the sport.

What we’re seeking:
We need  $1,900,000 from the Federal 
Government to complete this project.

Hume City Council Contribution: 
$1,948,001.50

Total Project Cost: $3,848,001.50

Hume Hockey Centre -
Second Pitch


